AUG 21 2018

LAW OFFICE OF RICHARD R. FOUST, PA
204 MUIR CHAPEL ROAD, SUITE 102
GREENSBORO, NC 27410 ‘
PHONE: 336-834-0510 FAX: 336-834-0160
mprice{@rfoustiaw.com

08/17/2018

To: Elaindnman
Guilford County Register of Deeds Office

Re: Refund of Excise Tax

Dear Ms. Inman,

On Thursday, August 16, 2018, our office submitted a package to the Guilford County Register
of Deeds office for recordation of a property deed and a Deed of Trust. Upon submission, the
realization that this had been submitted to the wrong county was immediately noticed.

Our office proceeded to contact the Register of Deeds office and spoke with “Eric”. We
explained exactly what happened, at which time, he acknowledged that he ‘just saw the package
pop up on the computer’ and he would immediately reject the package so that we may record in
the correct county.

After waiting almost a half hour to receive the rejected package back, we were surprised to
receive notice that it had, indeed, been recorded. The excise tax paid was $298.00.

I respectfully ask that you put our request for a refund before the Guilford County
Commissioners at the earliest date possible.

Thank you in advance for your attention and your help in obtaining a refund and resolving this
isgue.

Richard R. Foust, T\J

Swaﬂumclacpu's.



